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Wroxall Primary School 

Year 4 and 5 Residential Trip 

Wednesday 30th March to Friday 1st April 2022 

12th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very pleased to tell you that we have arranged to take Years 4 and 5 to Kingswood for a residential trip on 30th 

March next year. 

Kingswood is in a lovely location in Bembridge with comfortable rooms and delicious meals all included. We will be 

spending 3 full days and 2 nights at the centre. 

Mr Spiers and other members of school staff will be leading the trip and will be with the children at all times. 

The children will be taking part in various exciting activities on site with specialist instructors, including orienteering, 

raft-building and an evening bonfire. More information will be available in the coming months with a parent 

information and question session being held next year.   

The purpose of this letter is to give you the dates and notify you that the inclusive cost will be £150 per child. Once 

we have your confirmation slip, we will set up an on-line payment facility for you on our School Money system, this 

will mean you can choose to spread the cost over several months or pay it in full if you wish. 

Any problems please do come and speak to Jess in the office, Mrs Torrance or Mr Spiers. We will require a non-

refundable deposit of £20 to be paid by the 5th November 2021 with the balance of £130 to be paid by 1st February 

2022.  

We truly believe that residential opportunities such as this are invaluable, offering new and unique experiences for 

children. As such, we would very much like all children in Year 4 and 5 to have the opportunity to take part. If cost is a 

prohibitive factor, please do come and speak to us. We are able to offer a discount for children in receipt of Pupil 

Premium. If you have any questions at this stage, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 

Please complete the slip attached and return it by Friday 15th October.   

This will secure your child’s place on the trip. 

Do let us know if you have any questions, 

Kind regards 

 

Further information about the centre 

can be found here: 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity
-centres/isle-of-wight/ 

mailto:office@wroxallprimary.co.uk


Mrs Lynn Torrance      

             

Year 4 and 5 residential trip to Kingswood 

30th March to 1st April 2022 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Yes; I would like my child to be included in this trip. 

No; my child will not be able to take part in this trip.  

Please give your reason below. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/Carer: ……………………………………………………………..   Date: ……………………………………… 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return to School by Friday 15th November  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


